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With careful planning and financial commitment, not wishing to cause  

major disruption in the run up to and during Christmas 2016, we are 

pleased to have been able to secure the resurfacing of the High Street 

from Ickenham Road to Bury Street in March.   

 

This essential structural work will make the traffic experience for  

residents and visitors alike, a far better one and will improve the “look” of 

that end of the High Street.  Your Councillors have been instrumental in 

ensuring that this work is done, as we have done with the many roads     

resurfaced in our ward.   

Street surgeries continue across West Ruislip  
2017 sees your ward councillors continue with our successful                

programme of Street Surgeries.   

These innovative events give us the opportunity to meet informally with 

residents and enjoy discussions on a wide range of topics. For example, 

we have already held a number of these successful events at Thames 

Drive, Whiteheath Avenue, Glenfield Close and Fairfield Avenue.   

By the time this In Touch goes out, we will have started 2017 with an 

event in The Greenway and Oak Avenue. As ever we look forward to     

seeing and hearing from as many residents as possible in the coming 12 

months. 

Once again it is with great pleasure that your councillors are able to          

announce our providing funding to a number of local schools and   

other organisations for specific projects to benefit the community.   

Our successful financial stewardship has again enabled us to make 

funding available for these ward based payments for individual items 

and projects that we have identified or have been suggested to us.   

So far we have been able to assist our schools, youth groups,        

community projects and many other organisations. Before Christmas, 

we were very pleased to be able to award a grant to Bishop            

Winnington Ingram primary school to support the provision of a new 

games area.  

 

We were delighted to be able to ensure Ruislip’s distinctive identity      

received some recognition with the addition of the new Welcome to 

Ruislip street signs in strategic locations on the main routes into 

Ruislip. 

Ward Budget funding for local initiatives 

New Welcome to Ruislip signs  
secured by local Councillors 

Ruislip High Street – Resurface Second Phase 

Above: Cllr Philip Corthorne helping pupils to try out the new  

equipment.      

Above: Cllr Philip Corthorne, Cllr John Riley & Cllr Brian Crowe 

Above: Cllr Philip Corthorne & Cllr John Riley at a recent Street 

Surgery 


